
Dear EISF participant, 

 

The European Commission and the EU SST Partnership are requesting your contribution to shape the 
content and the financial support of future actions targeting the competitiveness of the EU industrial 
ecosystem in the SSA/SST domain. 

 

To that end, and ahead of the next EISF, we would like to address the following survey to gather 
feedback from the industry on the following 4 areas: (i) proposals for R&D activities EU SST could 
launch in the framework of Horizon Europe WP 2024, (ii) SSA commercial sensors, (iii) public / 
commercial services, and (iv) concept of a SST marketplace. 

 

The survey will allow you to revert your inputs during for a period of 1 month. The survey will be 
closed on 27 October 2024. 

 

The information provided by the respondents of this survey will only be disclosed to the European 
Commission; it will be anonymized and then transferred to the Heads of Expert Teams of EU SST for 
analysis and integration in the programme’s future orientations.  

 

Your feedback will be of great value to better align our actions with your expectations.    

 

Best regards, 

 

DEFIS B1 Team 

 

Addition by EU SST Finland: You can return the filled survey form as an attachment to your mail sent to 
the address DEFIS-EUSST-INDUSTRYFORUM@ec.europa.eu. 
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